
Dear Parents: 

We are very excited to announce the addition of a new interactive program to our educational 

curriculum: GO Math!  This interactive learning program is web based and can be assessed from 

home.  The student textbook can be accessed from the internet and workbook homework 

assignments can be printed at home if your student misplaces the workbook assignment or is 

absent from school.   

How to get started? It’s easy as 123!! 

How to access the Web site: 

1. Enter the URL (site address)—www-k6.thinkcentral.com 

2. Then, use the following information to get started: 

 Type your child’s user name: ______________________ (Example: js123456)  (first initial in 

first and last name (lowercase letters followed by student ID number) 

 Type your child’s password: tigers 

 (Note: Username and password are case sensitive) 

3. Congratulations!  You should see your child’s home page.   

Once logged in, the student welcome page will appear. Things To Do displays a list of 
assignments and their due dates. My Test Scores shows your child’s progress in assessments. My 
Library gives you access to the online version of the text, as well as any other materials the 
teacher has made available. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


